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[bookmark: _Hlk108427386]Notice of Contact Information Change 
(RFP MED-24-004)


To all interested parties:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice to inform potential bidders that the contact email address listed on page one (1) and eleven (11) is incorrect. The correct contact email address for all inquiries related to this RFP is:
RFP_MED_24_004@dhs.state.ia.us
RFP_MED_24_004@dhs.state.ia.us

Thank you for your interest in this procurement.

Sincerely,

Zach Gillen
Issuing Officer
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